

DCCC Email from Democratic Caucus Chair Jeffries and Vice Chair Aguilar Subject: INVITE: DCCC Members-only Dinner - May 16th

Dear Colleague,

A little over six months from Election day, it is crucial this Caucus continues to step up in our support for the DCCC and our commitment to Hold the House. While we have outraised the NRCC month after month – the NRCC has raised \$56 million more this cycle than at this same point in the 2020 cycle.

We must keep our foot on the gas so that our Frontline colleagues and Red to Blue candidates have the outside support they need to win. The best way you can help today is to give dues.

That is why we are inviting you to join us for a Members-only Dinner on Monday, May 16 at 7:30 pm ET at District Winery. We hope you will attend and join us in making a significant DCCC dues contribution. Your help will ensure the DCCC has the resources to fortify and expand our hard-fought Majority. We simply cannot allow Republicans to gain control of our Committee gavels.

To RSVP or make a dues contribution, please contact Lisa Walker at

Respectfully,

Hakeem Jeffries & Pete Aguilar